
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Wednesday 22nd June – Year 6 Big Day Out 
Tuesday 5th July – Year 3 and Year 4 The Lowry 
Tuesday 12th July – Year 5 Music Concert in Wigan, 12.30-3.00pm 
Tuesday 12th July – Meet the Teacher, 3.30pm 
Thursday 14th July – Year 4, Year 5 and individual music lesson students are performing a 
music concert in church during the afternoon. Parents are welcome to attend. Further information will be given 
nearer the time.  
Monday 18th July – Leavers Service in church. Year 6 parents welcome, details to follow. 
Tuesday 19th July, 5-7pm – Year 6 Leavers party in school. 
Thursday 21st July – school closes at 3.15pm for the summer holidays. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
So, here we are on the last sprint into Summer, it feels like it’s been a long time coming. 
Just a little reminder that if you are taking your child out of school for ANY reason a request needs to be sent to the 
school office Seesaw. 
May I also remind everyone that it is only in the most exceptional circumstances that holidays are authorised.  By 
that I mean death or terminal illness or religious absences. 
If in doubt, please come and see me. 
Take care, Mr Southern 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STARS of the Week 

         

 
  Reception – Ava, Jesse 

Year 1 – Ava 

Year 2 – Alfie B, Jake 

Year 3 – Laine, Georgia, Kornel 

Year 4 – Lola, Rohan, Lewis 

Year 5 – Gracie, Thomas D 

Year 6 – Hollie, Sophia 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

 

Pola – Year 3 
 

 



 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information, then please email us at 

info@christchurchpennington.com 
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